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To:   WIC Infant Formula Rebate - Vendors  

From:   Daniel Lanning, State Procurement Specialist, Division of Purchase & Contract  
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Subject:  EVT0009507 WIC Infant Formula Rebate 

*** NOTICE TO VENDORS *** 
 

In conjunction with NASPO ValuePoint, the State of North Carolina is providing the following information for 
solicitation opportunity for:  

WIC Infant Formula Rebate 

The NASPO ValuePoint Invitation for Bid (IFB) for WIC Infant Formula Rebate was released by the State of Kansas 
on June 13, 2024.  The IFB number is EVT0009507 and all vendor proposals must be submitted by 2:00 pm, Central 
Time, on July 24, 2024.  

The purpose of this IFB is to establish one or more Master Agreements with manufacturers of Infant Formula to 
provide to the current WIC Alliance members, and in some cases achieve more favorable pricing, than is 
obtainable by an individual state or local government entity because of the collective volume of potential 
purchases by numerous state and local government entities.  

The Master Agreement(s) resulting from this procurement may be used by state governments (including 
departments, agencies, institutions), institutions of higher education, political subdivisions (i.e., colleges, school 
districts, counties, cities, etc.), the District of Columbia, territories of the United States, and other eligible entities 
subject to approval of the individual chief procurement official and compliance with local statutory and regulatory 
provisions.  

The IFB is available on Kansas’s procurement system website using the following link: Kansas Procurement System 
where you will find "NASPO WIC infant Formula Rebate Program," Solicitation, EVT0009507.  

If you require any additional information regarding the Kansas IFB Posting, please contact:  

Nick Hughes 
Cooperative Portfolio Manager 
National Association of State Procurement Officials 
Email – nhughes@naspo.org  

 
This posting is NOT a State of North Carolina solicitation request but being provided as a courtesy notification to 
North Carolina Vendors. The State of North Carolina may or may not elect to participate in the final contract.  

Thank you. 
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